

Dungells Lane, Yateley, Hampshire GU46 6EY
Telephone: 01252 871188
www.newlandsprimary.net
E-mail: enquiries@newlands.hants.sch.uk
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Danielle Owens
Head of School: Mrs Diane Martin

Dear Parents & Guardians,

Tuesday 8th October 2024

Parent meeting - teaching your child to read

Learning to read is the most important thing your child will learn at our school; everything else depends on it. We do all we can to make sure every child learns to read quickly and we want your child to love reading – and to want to read for themselves.

You can help!

We are holding a meeting on Tuesday 22nd October at 9am in the school hall.

The aim of the meeting is to introduce you to Read Write Inc, phonics and give you an overview of how we will be teaching the children to read and how you can support.

Please come along if you can.

Yours faithfully

Mrs J Fowler English Lead

